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Comments: I agree with IMBA, the trails should remain NON-MOTORIZED; this is critical.  I also agree Class 1

E-MTBs should be the only class allowed on the trails as they will not cause so much damage. If the trails

essentially become motorized, they will be destroyed. Class 1 E-MTBs only assist the rider, they still must pedal

to get up hills and typically don't use any energy going down.  If there's not an easy way to keep the trails non-

motorized and allow class 1 E-MTBs, then I say ban all E-MTBs and save the trails!


